New Grant Programme Guidelines now available
The 2005/2006 Grant Programme Guidelines booklets are now available. To request one, please email info@jpf.org.uk stating your name and address. 


Due to recent restructuring within the Japan Foundation, there are a few changes to our open programmes from last year.  Full details are in the Guidelines booklet itself and the changes are summarised as follows:

(
The former Publication Support Programme and the Translation Support Programme have been merged into one programme, now called Translation and Publication Support Programme.  Application form AE-TPS.

(
The former Japan Foundation Fellowship Programme is now called The Japan Foundation Japanese Study Fellowship Programme: Application form RJS-FW with a new category for short-term scholars and researchers.

  
NOTE:    The category for artists has been discontinued.
 

(
The former Japan–Europe Support Programme for Conferences and Symposiums has been discontinued in its current form and replaced by a new programme, wider in remit: the Grant Programme for Intellectual Exchange Projects:  Application form RIE-RC. 

For further details on our Grant Programmes please see Our Funding, Arts & Culture, and Japan Studies pages.  

